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Friday, 22nd December 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

At the end of the school day today, we break up for the Christmas holidays. This has been an unusually long term 

and your children are very tired. They deserve their two-week break following fifteen weeks of working so very 

hard! Highlights have included the following: Harvest and Christmas productions; The X Factor Competition; 

sporting competitions and triumphs; beautiful portfolio work; Graduate and Masters Awards; and a wealth of 

superb Learning Beyond the Classroom work from so many of our pupils. 

 

The children have all been reminded about the importance of staying safe during the Christmas break. We are 

looking forward to seeing them again in smart school uniforms (white top, red jumper, dark skirt/trousers and black 

shoes) on Tuesday 9th January 2024. 

 

Please accept my very best wishes for a happy and peaceful Christmas to you and your family. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mr. L. A. Myers 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


